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John Prince Park South Entrance 
at 6th Temporarily Closes

Access to the south 
portion of John Prince 
Park will only be acces-
sible from the South Con-
gress Avenue entrance 
(entrance address: 4759 
South Congress Avenue)  
for approximately six 
months as 6th Avenue 
South (between South 
Congress Avenue and 
Grove Street) will be 

closed due to ongoing road 
and bridge improvements 
by Palm Beach County 
Engineering & Public 
Works.

Access to the north 
portion of the park will 
remain off Lake Worth 
Road. Eric Call Parkway 
(formerly known as Cen-
ter Drive) internal to the 
park will remain closed 

at the 6th Avenue South 
Bridge underpass until 
the project is completed. 
Visit www.pbcparks.com 
for park updates.

For questions regard-
ing this road and bridge 
improvement project, 
contact John Kopelakis 
with Palm Beach County 
Engineering & Public 
Works at 561-684-4173.
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We expect Justice, accept Justice, proclaim Justice.

St. Patrick's Day Parade Grand Marshall Former Mayor Pam Triolo.

Dave's Last Resort and Igots.

Boyd takes his new wheel chair bike for a test ride during the Parade. The 
wheelchair bike was presented to Boyd by Wheels for Kids, the sponsor 
of the St. Patrick's Day Parade in Lake Worth Beach.

Another St. Patrick's Day Parade Goes the Wrong Way Down Lake Ave.


